
Kia ora Life Passholders 
 
Sam Clarkson and Robert Krebs thank you for your support to allow them to continue their 
good work and represent you on the creditors committee.  
 
We encourage you to visit our group's website and subscribe to our mailing list so that we can 
communicate with you and keep you informed on the Team’s progress. To visit our website 
please go to https://www.savemtruapehu.org.nz/ 
 
 


